NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE TIMBER SALE PURCHASERS

Due to the closure of public lands in response to wildfire threats and resultant inaccessibility for
inspection, the BLM is rescheduling the sale date for the Lodgepole Timber Sale, ORMO05-TS-
2020.0012, scheduled for auction on September 24, 2020.

To allow all interested parties the ability to inspect the Lodgepole Timber Sale, the sale has been
rescheduled for October 29, 2020.

The new sale date will be updated in the Lodgepole Timber Sale Prospectus available online at
https://www.blm.gov/or/resources/forests/.

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Loos, Medford District Forester, at 541-618-2305
or by email at mloos@blm.gov.
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